
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cherry Tree Close, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4UY 
Tel:  01885 483237   Email:  admin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 

Head of School: Mrs Heather Yarnold 
Email: hyarnold@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk 
 

February 2025 
Dear Parents of ……………………………………. 

On Friday 7th March, as part of the Barclays Biggest Ever football session, Stride Active are working 
with the Bishop of Bluecoat School to host a fun and friendly girls football festival!  The girls in year 
3 and 4 are invited to take part. 
 
This will take place during the school day and children will need to bring a packed lunch and plenty 
to drink.  They will need to wear a full PE kit with a school jumper or cardigan, plus warm clothes to 
put on in between matches and to travel to and from the match.  We will be outside all day.  All 
children will require shin pads and football boots (advised but not a necessity) and trainers, not 
pumps! 
 
We will leave school during the morning and head over to Bishops Playing Fields where the girls will 
take part in 7 a side matches, when they are not playing in a match the girls will learn skill 
challenges.   Please note the late return back to school, approximately 3.30pm.  
 
Please complete the form below, providing an emergency telephone number in case we need to 
contact you on the day. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Miss R Jinks 
PE Co-ordinator 
 

 

Year 3 and 4 Girls Football Festival, Friday 7th March 2025 

Pupil……………………………………………………………….. 

I acknowledge that my child will be taking part in the above Football festival and understand 

that they will return to school at the later time of 3.30pm (approx.). 

 

Signed ………………………………………………. Emergency Tel. No. …………………………………………………… 


